
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Whanau 

Future Ferns Netball (interest form) 
 

We are looking for expressions of interest for students to represent Elim Christian College at the Future Ferns 

Netball programme. 

The Future Ferns is Netball New Zealand’s official junior netball initiative. For the year 3 – 4 age group the focus is 

learning the basics of Netball and is designed to be fast, fun and provide everyone with the opportunity to be 

involved in the game.  

Event:  Future Ferns Winter Netball Year 3-4 

Venue:   Howick & Pakuranga Netball Centre, Lloyd Elsmore Park 

Date:   Tuesday 21st July - Tuesday 8th September 
 
Time:                   4:00pm- 5:00pm 
 
Cost:  TBC 
 
Transport: Students will need parent transport both to and from the games each week. Carpooling can be  
                             organised with other team members. No School transport will be provided. 
 
We will require parent assistance with Coaching, Managing, and refereeing. If you can help in any way, please 

indicate this on the online permission form.  

Parents: Please complete the online form to indicate your child’s interest by Friday 19th June 2020 using this web               

address:  

https://tinyurl.com/ELIM-Y3-4-FutureFern-2020 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Paul Gray 
Sports Co-ordinator 
sport@elim.school.nz 
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